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Subject: 
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I called and spoke with CDR Davis-Urgo regarding the change in status for the final outcome of the NRC permit 

inspection at Portsmouth Naval Shipyard in April 2011. 


I let her know that the inspections results have been changed to reflect "no violations observed". This was due to the 
falct we could not cite something that was out of the control of the permittee. 

I told her the clear letter would go out this week. 

A.ction Required: Issue letter stating a clear inspection was performed. 
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